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June 7, 2011

Hon. Robin Stein and

Members of the Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square

New Britain, Connecticut 06051

RE: AT&T Tower Proposed Tower Extension — 50 Fairchild Road

Dear Chairman Stein and Members of the Siting Council:

We are writing as a follow up to our April 11, 2011 letter regarding the above referenced
matter. Since that time, AT&T representatives met with my office to discuss their
project. We are also in receipt of AT&1"s most recent filing with the Siting Council
dated May 26, 2011. It is our understanding that AT&T is proposing the 10’ tower
extension and a platform to avoid a 30° tower extension with flush mount antennas or,
worse vet, a completely new tower in another area of Middletown.

Based on that underst

weﬂwﬁhdrasg our objection to AT&T’s project.

.»-—"7 (f s — e
Sebastlan N. Giuliano
Mayor
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